
Objection or Representation to a Temporary Civic Licence 

There is no statutory objections process for applications for temporary licences 

however the Council may consider representations received in connection with such 

applications in the course of making a decision on the temporary application. If the 

Council decide to do so copies of representations will be forwarded to applicants. In 

addition the Council will investigate any complaints about any activity carried out 

under a temporary licence. Queries or complaints about activities covered by 

temporary licences should be made in writing to the Council’s Licensing Section, 249 

High Street, Edinburgh, EH1 1YJ.   

Registers which include Temporary Civic Licence Applications are available from the 

following link: 

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/downloads/download/547/licensing_registers 
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